
Community Development 
Community Services Report - October 19, 2020 
 
Communication with the Chamber of Commerce with respect to some 
celebration of Santa in Wiarton have continued. No final plans to date but it 
appears that some sort of stationary display will happen. Communication with 
the Owen Sound Lions Club to reserve the date of Dec 5 for the Santa float. Any 
suggestions about our further participation will be welcomed. 
A wreath will be laid on our behalf at the cenotaph on Nov 11 – there will be no 
parade this year. 
Two requests for assistance have been received and merit discussion by the 
Executive rather than by the Community Development committee since the 
committee has no discretionary funds this year in the budget – the Women’s 
Shelter and St John’s Ambulance. 
 
Youth Development -Youth Development: Report: Paid out to P.S.D.S. $60.00 for 
Grade 8 French Proficiency Award on Graduation Night.  
Ron Balsdon-Chair 
 
Interact- We explored the possibility of holding meetings not at the school but 
only if it were able to do so with the schools’ blessing.   The people at PDSD did 
not think it would be good to do so at this time so we have abandoned the idea.   
Our 1st Interact Executive meeting will be via zoom on Oct 21. 
 Cheers 
Trev 
 
Youth Exchange – no report 
Senior’s – no report 
Literacy- no report   
 


